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Date: September 28, 2020 

Federal Communications Commission 
Office of Engineering and Technology Laboratory Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Rd 
Columbia MD 21046-1609  

RE : Certification Application 
FCC ID : B32T650P 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Pursuant to sections 0.457 and 0.459 of CFR 47, Public Notice DA 04-1705 of the Commission's 
policy, and to avoid premature release of sensitive information prior to marketing or release of the 
product to the public, the applicant requests the following documents contained in this 
certification application be temporarily withheld from public disclosure for an initial period of 60 
days: 
 External Photos
 Internal Photos
 Test Setup Photos
 User Manual

The application contains technical information, which the applicant deems to be trade secrets and 
proprietary. If made public, the information might be used to the disadvantage of the applicant in 
the market place. 

Sincerely, 

Steve Hsu 
Sr. Director, Hardware Engineering 
Verifone Inc. 
Tel: 886-23789-7313 
Fax: 886-2-26553168 
Email: Steve_H@VERIFONE.com 
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